
 

Friday 19th January 2024 

 

Spring Term Week 2 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has certainly been a cold and wintery week, but we have kept warm and cosy in school! The children 

have still been active, making the most of our halls and indoor spaces for their PE and different 

activities to use all their energy! 

I have been working with some of our Year 1 pupils this week on their phonics and they have 

impressed me with their positive attitude and approach to learning. It is lovely to see them feeling so 

proud of themselves when they achieve something new - one of them gave me a big smile and told me 

"I can just do it now!"  

Year 5 enjoyed a great day out to York yesterday, visiting the Jorvik Museum; their teachers were very 

proud of their lovely behaviour and enthusiasm for learning. It's been a busy week for everyone! 

Have a lovely weekend, 
 

 

Jo Hall 
 

 

 

 

Coffee Morning in the Hub – Wednesday 24th January 9-10am Please come along, all welcome! 

                                     

Parent Consultations 

A letter has been sent today to all Reception to Year 6 for Parent Consultations on Monday 5th February 

and Tuesday 6th February. Bookings open at 5pm this evening. To book a session, please go to the My Child 

at School App and sign in.  

If you have any problems accessing the app, please try to re-set your password using the email address we 

have on file – this has worked for several parents/carers this week. However, if this doesn’t work, please 

contact the office next week.  

 

 

 

 



Anxiety UK 

Please follow the link to find some useful resources to help children with anxiety - 

www.anxietyuk.org.uk/resources/ 

 

Safeguarding 

 

If you are worried about any safeguarding situations, or you feel a child is being harmed you should 

contact Mrs Jo Hall (Designated Safeguarding Lead) or Mrs Judith Hollywood (Deputy Designated 

Safeguarding Lead) to share your information. 

If you want to remain anonymous you can report concerns through the North Yorkshire Safeguarding 

Children Partnership website click here.  

Or phone 01609 780780 - It’s everyone’s responsibility to work together to keep children safe. 

 

 

Application to Reception and Year 3 

Applications have opened to apply for a place in Reception and Year 3 for September 2024. 

Please see the letters below for more information: 

Reception - September 2024 

Year 3 - September 2024 

 

 

 

 

UNLOCKING AUTISM COURSES FOR PARENTS & CARERS 

Audience: All Primary School 

Cascade: Parents & Carers 

 

Please see attached flyer for further information on free courses for parents and carers 

of children and young people with communication and interaction needs who live in 

North Yorkshire. 
  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/
https://www.saltergateschools.co.uk/_site/data/files/letters/26BBDB4B8772A260EC3EE75552BACEF0.pdf
https://www.saltergateschools.co.uk/_site/data/files/letters/7610A5C113D590489722CADB2CA8A021.pdf
https://r1.ddlnk.net/4BPJ-1LJZ9-7DCVPD-1G1B42-1/c.aspx


 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Infants 
Who are the ‘work stars’ of the week?  

Coelho (Y2) Amra  
Percival (Y2) Isaac  
Bright (Y1) Joey  
Jeffers (Y1) Charlotte  
Donaldson (Rec) Aron  
Adeola (Rec) Freddie F 

 

 

 

 

 

Juniors 

Who are the ‘work stars’ of the week? 

Cowell (Y6) James Pullman (Y6) Sophie 

Tolkien (Y5) Lidka Potter (Y5) Ashwa 

Morpurgo (Y4) Ava-Rose Rowling (Y4) Ollie 

Walliams (Y3) Theo Dahl (Y3) Jarra 

 

 

 

 

                          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Term dates 2023-2024 Click here 

FOSS funding letter Click here 

FOSS funding form Click here 

Autumn 2023 Lunch menu  Autumn Menu available here 
Price increase letter 

Operation Encompass (Domestic Abuse support) Click here for details 

Children with special dietary requirements Please complete the form by clicking here 

CEOP helping 4–7-year-olds be safer online  www.thinkuknow.co.uk/4_7/   

Permission to walk home (Year 5 & 6 ONLY)  https://bit.ly/3wn01U1  
Absences from school exceptional circumstances (one off 
event which is unavoidable)  

Pupil Leave of Absence Request | Saltergate Schools  

If your child needs to have regular medication such as an 
asthma inhaler, please complete this form  

https://forms.office.com/r/zScm8baXvE  

Change of contact details form Change of contact details form  

Discovery Learning Newsletters Saltergate Schools - Discovery Learning Newsletters 

Application for Reception September 2024 Reception - September 2024 

Application for Year 3 September 2024 Year 3 - September 2024 

Pupil Premium (Free School Meals) - This is different to 
Infant Free School Meals (UIFSM) that children Reception 
to Year 2 receive  

 

  

 

 

   The Harrogate and District Primary Schools Chess Association is holding its annual 

Harrogate Junior Chess Championships at The Manhattan Club, Beech Avenue, Harrogate 

HG2 8DY on Saturday 16th March 2024 from 9am to 1pm. 

We would be very grateful if you would pass this information on to parents/guardians of 

your children. The event is free to enter to all Harrogate & District Primary School 

children, all are welcome to take part, irrespective of playing ability. Please use the link 

below for entry. 

 

Entry and further details can be found at: https://hgjuniorchess.wixsite.com/website 

Facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/JuniorChessHarrogate   

https://www.saltergateschools.co.uk/page/?title=Term+dates&pid=51
https://www.saltergateschools.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=159&type=pdf
https://www.saltergateschools.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=157&type=docx
https://www.saltergateschools.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=122&type=pdf
https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/saltergate-infant-school/UploadedDocument/98f67a8a-c488-4c6a-8f81-502718ec20f5/school-lunch-increase-jan-2023.docx.pdf
https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/saltergate-infant-school/UploadedDocument/a9b5e189-5b82-4f01-981a-9136d5828550/operation-encompass-letter-to-parents.pdf
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=mM5H0XdBpUW_zC8xlh2--0ITozX5NMRKsCyh0aIBoidUMVlSUEExWEVPQVdSVkFCTkgwVEJEMVNZMS4u
http://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/4_7/
https://bit.ly/3wn01U1
https://www.saltergateschools.co.uk/pupil-leave-of-absence-request/
https://forms.office.com/r/zScm8baXvE
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=mM5H0XdBpUW_zC8xlh2--0ITozX5NMRKsCyh0aIBoidUREoyWFRQVkg0WVNMRktSUUlERDNIS1o1Ny4u
https://www.saltergateschools.co.uk/page/?title=Discovery+Learning+Newsletters&pid=89
https://www.saltergateschools.co.uk/_site/data/files/letters/26BBDB4B8772A260EC3EE75552BACEF0.pdf
https://www.saltergateschools.co.uk/_site/data/files/letters/7610A5C113D590489722CADB2CA8A021.pdf
https://www.facebook.com/JuniorChessHarrogate
https://www.facebook.com/JuniorChessHarrogate
https://hgjuniorchess.wixsite.com/website
https://www.facebook.com/JuniorChessHarrogate


              

             

 

 

 

                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

 

 

 



 

  

FOSS – Friends of Saltergate School 

 

We are keen to hear if anyone has any amazing ideas for fundraising. Everyone is welcome to join 

us at any of our meetings, keep a look out in the newsletter for the next date. 

 

If you would like to express an interest in coming to a meeting or have any amazing ideas you 

would like to share, then please contact us at FOSS@saltergateschools.co.uk. 

 

Alternatively, please feel free to jot an idea on the form here. 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:FOSS@saltergateschools.co.uk
https://forms.office.com/e/m1M8ePsSH4

